

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Executive Headteacher and CEO of NEMAT: Rob James

21 September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

To comply with governance best practice, Mr Parrott is standing down as Chair of Governors and will be replaced by Mr Paul Harrison.

Mr Parrott will be continuing in his Trust Board roles of Vice Chair and Chair of the Finance & HR Committee.

Mr Harrison is currently Chair of Governors at The Ramsey Academy, Halstead. He has extensive experience of working with governing bodies and is the former NEMAT Chief Finance Officer.

On behalf of the students, staff, governors and parents/carers, we would like to thank Mr Parrott for the support he has given to the school during his time as Chair of Governors.

A number of Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form Local Governing Board governors were asked if they were interested in the role but due to existing work commitments, were unable to commit the time required to fulfil the role at this time.

Mr Harrison was approached to offer his support and the Trust Board ratified the appointment last week.

Mr Harrison will relinquish his role as Chair of Governors at The Ramsey Academy, Halstead.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Gask NEMAT Chair of Trust Mr R James NEMAT CEO





